
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 31, 2018 

 
Dear Dr. Satya Mitra, 
 
Thank you so much for donating to African Community Education’s 2017 Year-End Campaign! 
 
Your willingness to help African refugee and immigrant children and families is helping us to 
provide academic, cultural, and social programming and wraparound family outreach in 2018. 
Your generosity is helping us to: 
 

- Provide academic and cultural support to 100 youth 

- Engage 40 young children in early literacy instruction and activities 

- Teach English & U.S. Citizenship to 30 adults 

- Visit 45 families in their homes to help with translation, access to services and their 
children’s academic progress 

- Connect parents to the schools through our Public School Liaison 
 
It is your kindness that enables ACE to continue to grow and accomplish our mission of 
empowering African refugees and immigrants to achieve educational and social stability through 
access to academic support, leadership development, cultural expression, and community outreach 
in Worcester, MA. 
 
This letter is an acknowledgement of your donation of $1,000.00 to African Community 
Education on December 21, 2017 and that no goods or services were received in return for this 
donation. African Community Education is an exempt organization as described in Section 
501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code; EIN 14-19 70474. 
 
Thank you again for your generosity!  
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Kaska Yawo 
Executive Director 
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Olga Valdman 
Co-Founder 

 

Joanne Gravell 
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